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Dear Sir/Madam,

| would like to register a strong objection to the proposed Corangamite Electoral Division
name change.

The name Corangamite is synonymous with the region, Lake Corangamite was named who
knows when, but undoubtedly in the 19th Century, and has an Aboriginal derivation
relating to bitterness of the salty lake.

So apart from that significant heritage, and the nice sounding and well known name, the
Corangamite Region is also well know as an attractive and significant country area in
Western Victoria.

To change the Electoral name of Corangamite to "Cox" is just awful | think. With all due
respect to the lady Mary Cox, the name Cox itself for this use is flat and lifeless, and also
again with respect to Mary Cox, I've never heard of her and | have lived and been part of
the Surf Coast region, surfing and swimming, since the late 1940's.

Please reconsider, and leave it as it is. Corangamite is a lovely and quite exciting sounding
name.

Yours sincerely

David Wright





